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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 1st March 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance week beginning 
11/2/19:             TARGET = 97%

Owls 96.0%  0 late marks 

Hedgehogs 91.3% 0 late marks  

Rabbits 97.1%  4 late marks 
 
1A 88.7%     3 late marks

1B 98.1%    6 late marks

2A 92.3%    2 late marks

2B 96.3%    1  late marks

3A 99.3%    18 late marks

3B 90.7%    6 late marks

4A 98.4%    12 late marks

4B 92.3%    7 late marks

5A 95.9%    4 late marks

5B 89.0%    8 late marks

6A 94.1%    5 late marks

6B 93.1%   6 late marks
This week we had 82 late marks, which is 36 less than the previous week. Let’s keep this up! 
However, attendance needs to improve! We are hoping to see a significant improvement.



Thank You!
You may have seen our new addition in the KS1 playground, which is a nice new log cabin. A huge Thank You to our site manager and one of our children’s grandparent (Arthur), who built this in the holidays.

The cabin will be used to store the new toys we have invested in for play times in, and when the toys are being used, the cabin will be used to play in for activities like drawing etc 
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                                                                               MOMO CHALLENGE
Information was sent to all families via Twitter and Facebook regarding the children talking and hearing about the ‘MOMO challenge’. This has been discussed in school with all the children, in a general approach about staying safe on – line and not talking about it in school because it can cause worry and upset. More advice for families is available on the links below – They give some really good tips on how to talk about these issues with your children.
https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Supporting-Young-People-Online.pdf         https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 
Reminder Parents Evening and World Book Day is on 7 March!
The theme for World Book Day is Wow Words.
Please see the class teachers for Parent’s Evening appointments.
New Uniform Ordering Process
The process of ordering embroidered uniform has slightly changed. Rather than ordering this through Tesco, you will now need to order it via www.myclothing.com 
The price will remain the same. Alternatively, you can still purchase this from Panache in Droylsden, and ties can be bought directly from school.
___________________________________________________
Office Email
The office email function is now live, in addition to the phones. Therefore, if you need to contact the school for a non-urgent matter, please email the office team at office@mrpa.org.uk 
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